
 

 

 

ATTENTION: FERNDALE RESIDENTS 

 

The Waitlist for the Raymond E. Shepherd house is closed.  

 

The Raymond E. Shepherd House apartments are now at full capacity; 

the waitlist has been closed.  

 

An updated announcement will be posted once the waitinglist has been 

reopened.  

 

Thank you,  

 

 


